
Ray Gurick

67 Shelly St.

Erial, NJ 08081-4933

 

 

September 25, 2007

 

FCC

Federal Communications Commission

445 12th Street, SW Room TW-B204

Washington, DC 20554

 

 

Dear FCC:

 

 I am for the merger.  I see nothing wrong with the two companies merging.

 If you don't wish satellite radio, don't get it.  If you don't want a

cell phone, don't get it.  I you don't wish to buy water, don't buy it.  I

can't wait to hear the programming of Sirius and XM because I intend to

buy it.

 

Thanks

 

Ray Gurick

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Ray Gurick

 


